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If you are one to make a list of New Year’s resolutions, we hope having your children join us 
for Sunday school during the 10 a.m. service will be first on your list! This year, in addition to 
learning Bible stories, we will be focusing on: 
 

1. Developing a habit of prayer and learning the Lord’s prayer. 
2. Remembering our Baptism. 
3. Understanding the Eucharist. 

 

The Sunday school classroom has a new look, with a children’s altar that will be a place to come 
together quietly in prayer, but also a place to play, learning about the sacraments as we do so.  
 
Sunday school begins at 9:45, and children will join their parents in the sanctuary for the 
Eucharist EVERY Sunday. In addition, a children’s homily will be offered the last Sunday of 
every month. 

 
 

Here is a book you might want to add to your bedtime reading bookshelf!  

The Jesus Storybook Bible, by Sally Lloyd-Jones 
 

“Every story whispers his name. A Bible like no other, The Jesus Storybook Bible invites children 

to join in the greatest of all adventures, to discover for themselves that Jesus is at the center of 

God's great story of salvation--and at the center of their own story too!” 

 

There is a copy in on the Sunday school bookshelf if you would like to check it out.  


